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“Aaron Burr—An Astonishing Man”, by Henry J. Taylor, Birmingham 
Post Herald 
  
  
Hand written letter from Aaron Burr to William Beers Esq. Mailed to 
Albany from New York, Jan 9; Received Jan 12, 1795 
 
  
Transcribed from A Hand written letter from Aaron Burr to William 
Beers Esq. Mailed to Albany from New York, Jan 9; Received Jan 12, 
1795 
 


